
TOWN OF PENDLETON
6570 Campbell Boulevard
Lockport, NY  14094

Joel Maerten, Supervisor
Phone:  (716) 625-8833

Fax:  (716) 625-6295
jmaerten@pendletonny.us

February 15, 2023

Board of Commissioners
Niagara County Sewer District No.1
7346 Liberty Drive
Niagara Falls, New York 14304

RE: Connection to the Niagara County Sewer District
Manhole NCSD #21-39

On October 26, 2022 The Niagara County Sewer District Board of Commissioners approved a
connection to NCSD MH# 21-39 for purposes of serving the Town park facilities located on
Campbell Boulevard.

The connection is to serve public facilities owned by the Town of Pendleton, and as such, we
request consideration for a waiver of any Niagara County Sewer District core/tap fee associated
with this project.

Thank you for your time and assistance.

Sincerely,

Joel Maerten
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